
20th October 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that Mr Nick Rickwood will join our team as Site Supervisor 

after half term.  

As well as being a great site supervisor who will take care of our school, Mr Rickwood is also 

a Grade 8 drummer and Grade 5 pianist so we will be tapping in to these skills and hope to 

run some extra music sessions in the future!  

 

Mr Rickwood will be working a split shift so I’m sure you will see him around school, please 

say hello and give him a warm welcome when you do :)   

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

 

Mrs Laura Toor 

Acting Headteacher 

Mr Nick Rickwood 


